
thank
you
Dear CMS Teachers

with love

Since it was our first time enrolling our son in

preschool in the USA, we were concerned because

he is a little shy. However, the teachers and other

staff members were so amazing that they quickly put

us at ease. One of our greatest choices was made

here. Every morning when he gets ready for school,

our kid is eager. They have done a fantastic job of

keeping them secure and healthy, and we are at ease

with him being present every day.

Pradeep Gona ( Adwaith's Father)


